From: Michael Brady
Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2013 10:19 AM
To: Emery Hyslop-Margison
Subject: RE: New course request

I've reviewed the syllabus for EEC 4237. The course looks to supplement programs in the COE. There is no conflict in the courses or curriculum in the ESE Department, and we support the approval of the new course. Good luck with it!

Michael P. Brady, PhD
Professor & Chair
Department of Exceptional Student Education
Florida Atlantic University
777 Glades Road
Boca Raton, FL 33431
(561) 297-3281
mbrady@fau.edu
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
From: Barbara Ridener
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2013 5:03 PM
To: Emery Hyslop-Margison
Subject: RE: New course request

DTL does not have a conflict.

Barbara

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
 
Thanks,
 
Yash Bhagwanji, Ph.D.
Associate Professor and CCEI Coordinator of Early Childhood Programs
Executive Editor, International Journal of Early Childhood Environmental Education (IJECEE)
http://www.naaee.net/publications/IJECEE
Department of Curriculum, Culture, and Educational Inquiry (CCEI)
330 College of Education, Florida Atlantic University
777 Glades Road, Boca Raton, Florida 33431
561-297-6594 (CCEI)
561-297-2925 (fax)
http://www.coe.fau.edu/faculty/Bhagwanji/
 
Visit our CCEI Website:
http://www.coe.fau.edu/academicdepartments/ccei/
 
Visit our CCEI Facebook Page:
https://www.facebook.com/fauCCEI
 
